From: Contact Centre (CRM) <contact@ribblevalley.gov.uk>

Sent: 22 September 2023 08:11

To: Planning

Subject: Planning Application Comments - 3/2023/ 0632 FS-Case-548952808

Planning Application Reference No.: 3/2023/ 0632

Address of Development: Land off Preston Road Longridge to create a 50m x50m open slurry lagoon

Comments: | note what’s proposed and am concerned on the potential smells this and resulting flies etc may create
affecting surrounding property. Has the council requested an odour report to support this application



